
 
 Minutes  

Hamilton Township Philatelic Society 
 Hamilton Township Free Public Library  

Hamilton, New Jersey  
June 16, 2015 

  
The June 2015 meeting of the Hamilton Township Philatelic Society was called to order by President Jeff 
Boyarsky at 7:15pm with the recital of the Pledge of Allegiance.  There were 26 members in attendance.  
 
Officer Reports  
 
Minutes – The minutes from the previous meeting have been placed on our website. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Ron González read the Treasurer’s Report. As of May 24th, the club’s treasury had a 
balance of $ 2,886,43. 
 
Old Business 
 
NOJEX – Jeff Boyarsky thanked those who assisted with the NOJEX show set-up and take-down. Note that 
there will not be a NOJEX show next year due to the NY2016 show. 
 
New Business  
 
Program Coordinator – Bill Andersen has agreed to coordinate our monthly programs and speakers. 
 
Stamps for the Wounded – Tony Zingale met John Hotchner last week at the NAPEX show, who thanked the 
club for our donations. 
 
2016 World Stamp Expo – There was a discussion regarding the NY2016 show next year. There will be  
many volunteer opportunities both before and during the show. See the show website www.NY2016.org 
for more information. 
 
Adjournment  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.  The formal meeting was followed by our semi-annual auction. 
 
Next Meeting  
 
We will have informal meetings on July 21st and August 18th.  Our next formal meeting will be on September 15, 2015. 
 
Jack Sack (Secretary Pro Tempore)  


